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May 24, 2024 

David Hill, FAIA 

Head of the School of Architecture 

North Carolina State University 

50 Pullen Road 

Campus Box 7701 

Raleigh, North Carolina 27695 

 

Sent via email to dbhill@ncsu.edu 

 

Dear Professor Hill: 

 

After reviewing the Five-Year Interim Progress Report (IPR) submitted by the 

Master of Architecture program (undergraduate architecture degree + 48 

graduate credit hours and undergraduate non-architecture degree + 96 

graduate credit hours) at North Carolina State University, the National 

Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has accepted the IPR as having 

demonstrated satisfactory progress toward addressing deficiencies identified 

in the most recent Architectural Program Report and Visiting Team Report.  

 

Your next accreditation visit is scheduled for 2027 and will be conducted 

under the Conditions and Procedures in effect at the time of the visit. The 

Architecture Program Report (APR) is due September 7, 2026. 

 

Please note that Program Annual Reports are still due annually on or before 

December 15. 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at accreditation@naab.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stephen Schreiber, FAIA, NCARB, DPACSA 

President 
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